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DearGovernor Haley,

On behalf of the Department of General Engineering and the College of
Engineering and Science at Clemson University, I want to thank you for
supporting Dr. Murray Brockman, President of the Governor's School of Science
and Mathematics, as a member of the Advisory Board to the Freshman
Engineering program of Clemson University. We exist to develop students who
will one day engineer great societies and the contribution of the Board to our
program is invaluable in helping us teach them how to think like an engineer.
Murray's active participation in the General Engineering Advisory Board has
been vital to our department and college, and the progress we are making in
developing innovative approaches to improve outcomes for our students is in
large part due to their efforts. I can positively state that his contribution is
making a difference in the lives of these new engineering students as they
embark on a lifetime journey of giving back to the people of our great state and
a world in dire need of technological advancesto solve the grand challengeswe
face today.

With SincereGratitude,

ExecutiveDirector
General EngineeringProgram
ClemsonUniversity


